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August 20, 2021 
 

Michael Rall 

Director Asset Management 

Connecticut Municipal Electric Energy Cooperative 

30 Stott Avenue  

Norwich, CT 06360-1526  

Dear Michael: 

On March 12, 2021, a Retirement De-List Bid was submitted for the resource identified in the table below for the 

effective date of June 1, 2025.  

Resource ID Resource Name 

798 COLEBROOK 

 

ISO New England Inc. (“ISO-NE”) has reviewed this de-list bid pursuant to the ISO-NE Planning Procedure No. 10 – 

Planning Procedure to Support the Forward Capacity Market (“PP10”) and has determined there is no local reliability 

need for this resource that would result in the rejection of the requested de-list bid. As required in PP10, this finding 

was reviewed with the Reliability Committee at the August 2021 meeting. 

Pursuant to the ISO Tariff Section III.13.2.5.2.5.3, this resource will be retired from all New England Markets and all 

interconnection service for the resource will terminate effective June 1, 2025. If the resource wishes to retire before 

this date, it must meet the requirements set forth in Section III.13.2.5.2.5 of the ISO Tariff. 

If you have any questions, please contact ISO-NE’s Participant Support at (413) 540-4220 or AskISO@iso-ne.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Ethier 
Vice President, System Planning 
 
cc: Alan McBride, ISO-NE 

 Alexander Rost, ISO-NE  

 Brent Oberlin, ISO-NE 

 Carissa Sedlacek, ISO-NE 
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